
Mayor Dillingham City Council 
Alice Ruby Bertram Luckhurst 
  Michael Bennett 
City Manager Steven Carriere 
Daniel Decker Curt Armstrong 
 Kaleb Westfall 
 Kevin McCambly 

 
Public Notice 

 
Boil Water Notice Ended  

on March 7th at 1 PM 
 

Please Run all Taps for potable 
water for five minutes before using 

the water for potable use. 
Remember to run ice makers,  
drinking fountains, and soda 

machines and other water lines 
 

ADAC has advised the City that 
the boil water notice has ended. 

 

 


